15June22 Update
PP4,

We finally have our permit for the project. It is amazing how long it takes to get
things done in this county. Unfortunately, it puts us way behind on our repairs.
The good news is we have a start date for July 8th.

This Friday Paramount and Elias will be entering the units that were not
accessible on the last inspection date to determine damage. Once that is
complete, | will get a report to share with a timeline on units needing shutter
removal along with a more detailed project schedule.

Below is the letter from Elisa with some details on project flow.
More to come.

Thanks,

Art



